
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Excalibur Primary School 

6th November 2023       Pre-school Weekly Newsletter  Term: Autumn 2   Week: two 

 The second week of term has flown by, soon we will be starting to practise our 

Nativity songs for the EYFS concert.  We are still enjoying the outdoors as much 

as possible, the children are becoming more independent at putting on coats, 

wellies and winter woollies.   

 

On Monday, the children really enjoyed joining the rest of the 

infants for our ‘Infant Bonfire’.  They were very well behaved and 

couldn’t wait to eat their chocolate apples.  Everyone loved 

watching the fire being extinguished by Mr Pickin.  We listened to 

the crackling sounds and saw the smoke spiral.  On Wednesday, 

we found out about Remembrance Day and importance of the 

poppy.  The children enjoyed creating a selection of poppy crafts.  

During Number Time, we looked at numbers out of place in our 

number line.  The children helped to sort it correctly.  We sang a 

selection of number rhymes including five speckled frogs and five 

current buns.  The children were all keen to hold props and help 

act out the songs.   

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs Cheadle, Miss Dugmore and Miss Bebbington 

 

 

 

Next week… 

Monday 13th – ‘Odd Socks Day’.  Wear your odd socks to pre-school to help the rest of 

the school launch Anti-Bullying Week. 

Thursday 16th – Come to pre-school dressed as your favourite Nursery Rhyme character 

for ‘World Nursery Rhyme Week’. 

Friday 17th – Children in Need (see separate letter for more information).   


